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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
SGOD-2025-016

DISSEMINATION OF BSP COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 001, S. 2025
(BSP DISTRICT COORDINATORS’ MEETING)

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Public Schools District Supervisors Concerned
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads Concerned

1. For the information and guidance of all concerned, enclosed is a copy of the
BSP Council Memorandum No. 001, s. 2025 titled BSP District Coordinators’
Meeting.

2. For inquiries, contact Araceli J. Dinopol at 0918468864 1.
3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
-~

RUT {ESTACIO PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

Encl.: As stated

Reference: As stated
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January 21, 2025

Council Memorandum

No.

To:

001 s.2025
BSP District Coordinators’ Meeting

Council Scout Commissioners, Deputy Commissioners
Public Schools District Supervisors/Principal In-charge
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary Schools
District and School Coordinators, Unit Leaders

This Council

. The Department of Education (DepED) issued DepEd Order No. 76, s.

2012 (Guidelines on Revitalizing Boy Scouting in schools Nationwide)
recognizing the significant role of the Boy Scouts (BSP) in aiding the
school system to mold pupils and students into responsible and
responsive citizens of the country and in contributing to efforts to achieve
quality education. In support of the scouting movement, the Department
encourages membership and participation in Boy Scouting and its
programs, projects, and activities in schools.

The Boy Scouts of the Philippines Sarangani Council would like to inform
that there will be a District Coordinators’ meeting on January 22, 2025,
at 9:00 o’clock in the morning to be held at KASFALA Hall, Provincial

Capitol, Alabel, Sarangani Province.
This activity aims to:

2.1 Update of Scout Membership

2.2 Conduct of the Council, Regional, National and International
Activities

2.3 Conduct of Council Trainings

2.4 Other related matters

Travel, meals and other incidental expenses shall be chargeable against
local funds subject to the availability, accounting and auditing rules and
regulations.

For inquiries, contact Daniel G. Barcelona, Jr. OIC-CSE at his mobile
number 09706976730.




9. For your information and guidance.

6. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired

- Council Chairman
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